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Comments: The proposed bolt prohibition is unsafe and unreasonable.  Bolted anchors are critical for safe

climbing, even when routes are ascended with removable trad gear.  Even in those cases, bolted anchors are

widely used for pitching out routes and for rappelling.  These anchors exist across wilderness areas today and

require replacement every few decades at minimum.  Ending climbers' ability to use and maintain these boots will

be a huge loss to recreational users' safety.


